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Living in Oregon for 32 years I have loved this beautiful state but I keep watching 

friends and family leave because of the state of the cities, then high cost and 

government not listening to everyday people. This bill will drive cost a to ALL 

Oregonians. Those on margin who are just trying to drive to work. Small business 

owners like my husband who puts roofs on houses - can’t take public transport when 

he needs a ladder in a truck to get up on roofs to do estimates and see the status of 

roofs. His employees need trucks to bring equipment to job sites. We are already 

taxes at one of the HIGHEST LEVELS in the US. Please hear your people. We are 

struggling.  
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Rachel Hansen 


